
Condolences at the latest tragedy in Volgograd
Tuesday, 31 December 2013.

Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivan Mrkic addressed a message of condolences to the Minister of
Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation, Sergey Lavrov, following the second terrorist attack
in that country.
  
„We received with disbelief the news of the latest innocent civilian casualties caused by the
repeated senseless crime committed in Volgograd. I assure you that the Russian Federation
and its people have our relentless support in the fight against terrorism", said Minister Mrkic in
his message.
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